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	Procedure for Emergency Weather Conditions - Snow


· In the event of snow, the Pre-school Leader and Deputy Pre-school Leader, together with the Chair, are to make the decision on whether the Pre-school will be opened.  

· They will consider the following factors before making their decision:

a. Local conditions
b. Whether other schools in the area are closed
c. Local weather forecast.

Informing Parents

· If the Pre-school is closed, the Pre-school Leader and Deputy Pre-school Leader will email all parents to inform them of the decision to remain closed.

· A notice will be posted on our Facebook page by the Pre-school Leader as soon as a decision has been made.  
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